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DATE: January 6, 2023 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey, Contracts Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #2 to Request for Qualifications # 38275, Characterization of Urban Runoff 

Water Quality in Upper St. Johns River-Lake Watersheds 
 
The following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make all appropriate changes 
to your bid documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown with strike-through and 
new language is underlined. 
 
Q1: The method detection limits for NOx and TKN requested in the RFQ, Table 1, are 0.01 

mg/L and 0.05 mg/L, respectively. These are below the levels at several labs we have 
contacted. We would like to respond with the MDLs we believe accurately reflect the 
lab’s capability which may be higher than the requested MDL. Will that disqualify our 
response? Is the District lab achieving these low levels, or is there a lab the District has 
used in the past to meet these levels? 

 
Similarly, the holding time listed for NOx is 48 hr, but the method provided allows for up 
to 28 days. Is <48 hr critical to this project or should that be 28 days? 

 
A1: Proposed use of labs who cannot meet the listed MDL and/or holding time targets would not 

disqualify the response. However, lab capabilities are part of the evaluation criteria (see 
“Evaluation Criteria” 2b). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE:  The Proposal Opening remains 2:00 p.m., Friday, January 13, 2023 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the SUBMITTAL FORM provided in the proposal 
package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com. 
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